
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/21/2017 11:48:56 AM
Subject: Press Release - PIP Grant

Attachments: 20170622 Lex Co Rec and Aging Commission PIP Grant Announcement.pdf

Tori Beth,
 
Just a few updates…

·  The press release for tomorrow’s event has been distributed to local media.
·  If you know anyone personally, please feel free to follow-up or contact anyone you have a relationship 

with.
·  I will make follow-ups with the newsrooms today and tomorrow morning before the event.
·  I have taken the hide setting off of the “News and Media” category on the LG’s site, so it now displays to 

the public.
·  The press release has been posted under “Press Releases” (I’ve also attached the final version, just in 

case).
·  Here is the direct link to the online version (same as attached, but with a link)… http://ltgov.sc.

gov/media/Documents/Bryant/20170622%20Lex%20Co%20Rec%20and%20Aging%20Commission%
20PIP%20Grant%20Announcement.pdf 

 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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